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December/January Holiday Closure [1]

December 21, 2023

The OUC, along with other CU System Administration offices, will be closed from Monday, 
December 25, 2023, through Monday, January 1, 2024.

We will reopen for normal business hours on Tuesday, January 2.

We wish you all a happy holiday season!
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